
*****Clarification Regarding the Attendance of Children***** 
 
Due to limited Seating ALL graduation attendees INCLUDING children, 
regardless of age, must have a ticket to enter graduation. 
 
The Franklin County School District will have the Hgh School 
graduation in the High School Auditorium Friday, May 17 at 8:00 p.m. 
Live stream will be provided in the High School Gym and will be 
available on the Franklin Advocate website. This decision is FINAL. The 
guidelines shared yesterday and attached below will be strictly 
enforced. 

1. Each senior will receive 6 stamped tickets to enter the High 

School Auditorium. You must have one of the stamped tickets 

to enter the Auditorium. (This will be strictly enforced) 

2. Each senior will receive 5 additional tickets without the stamp 

mentioned above to enter the High School Gymnasium where the 

graduation ceremony will be projected live on a large screen. You must 

have one of the tickets without the stamp to enter the Gymnasium. 

(This will be strictly enforced). Seats will be available on the Home side 

of the gym and on temporary bleachers on the gym floor. 

3. Seating at both locations will be first come- first serve. Saving seats 

for family members that have not arrived will not be allowed due to 

the seating capacity of the auditorium and gymnasium. 

4. All other family members will have the capability of watching the 

graduation ceremony live from any location by visiting 

www.franklinadvocate.com and clicking on the banner at the top of 

the webpage. 

http://www.franklinadvocate.com/


5. Current students that are not graduates must have a ticket to 

be admitted into either location. 

Thank you for your understanding in the matter. 


